
 
 

 

 

24th June 2021 

 

 

Dear parents, 

You’ll be glad to hear that there is a lot less to tell you this week! 

Letters have been handed out to all students regarding the sports day arrangements 
on Friday 2nd July.  If you need to see the letter it can be viewed on our website here: 
https://www.littleilford.newham.sch.uk/parents-students-parents/parents/updates-
letters-to-parents 

The Delta Variant appears to have new symptoms which include, for example, fatigue, 
muscle or body aches, headache, a sore throat, congestion or runny nose, nausea or 
vomiting and diarrhoea. If your child is ill, please keep them at home and get a PCR 
test as soon as possible (as Lateral Flow Tests can give false results).  

Can you please support us in making sure that students do not bring hoodies and 
sweatshirts into school at all? Some are wearing them to school and then claiming that 
they are putting them in bags thereafter, but the truth is that students are taking them 
out of their bags and are getting into conflict with staff.  

Following a series of meetings between our School Council and Juniper Catering 
Services, the number of students coming through the lunch queues has risen a lot. 
This is because the students are telling us that they like the improvements that Juniper 
have made to the quality of the food. However, this means that it is taking us longer to 
get everyone through the lunch queues. We are putting in a number of changes to 
help with this, but one of the main problems is that students are forgetting to bring their 
lunch cards with them. Can you please check this with your children?  

I hope you all have a good weekend. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Ian Wilson & Rav Bansal 
Co-Headteachers 
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